Mr. Robert R. Pedlow, Jr.

President
Lake City Lions Club
P. O. Box 257
Lake City, Florida

Dear Bob:

I am happy to contribute the enclosed check to the Lake City Lions Club in appreciation for the contribution it and its members have made to our community throughout the years.

Cordially

Herbert F. Darby

HFD/is

Encl.

LAKE CITY LIONS CLUB POST OFFICE BOX 257 LAKE CITY, FLORIDA August 23, 1961

Mr. Herbert F. Darby Attorney at Law People's Hardware Building Lake City, Florida

Dear Herbert:

Thank you for your generous contribution in support of our First Annual Tobacco Ball; it is gratefully received along with the kind comments in your letter of August 21, 1961, concerning our efforts through the year.

Enclosed are two more tickets with our compliments for distribution at your discretion.

Again, many thanks,

Sincerely,

ROBERT R. PEDLOW, JR.

President

Encl: